
 

 

Friday 8th November 2019                                                                                                                                

We have decided to restart sending our weekly news bulletin to keep you all updated on what is 

happening in school. We are finding School Ping to be useful in sending key messages instantly. 

However, we also think it will be helpful to send the bulletin so you can have key information in one 

place.  

Children in Need: 

On Friday 15th November, we will be supporting Children in Need by asking our children to bring in a 

£1 donation and come to school wearing something spotty. We will be creating a huge Pudsey 

picture using £1 coins.  

Book Donations: 

Recently we have had some very generous donations of children’s books from some of our 

parents. These books are now been added to our home reading stock giving our children a 

greater selection of books to choose from. If any of you have books at home that your 

children have already read or perhaps grown out of, we could make good use of them in 

school. We will be leaving a trolley on the playground at the start and end of each day 

where you can drop any spare books you have.  

Fundraising: 

We have raised a massive £250 through selling hot dogs this week. We can now use these 

funds to buy important resources in school. Thank you for your continued support.  

Flu Immunisation: 

Just a reminder that on Monday 11th November all of our children will be having the flu 

nasal spray during school hours.  

Christmas Dates: 

During the run up to Christmas, we will ping information about some of the events that will 

be taking place in school. For now here are the key dates for your diaries: 

Christmas Workshop Monday 2nd December from 5pm to 6.30pm 

(Parents and West Heath pupils welcome) 

KS1 Christmas Performance Tuesday 10th December 

Class 1 Nativity at Umberslade Farm Wednesday 11th December   

(more information to follow) 

Class 2  Nativity at Umberslade Farm Friday 13th December  

(more information to follow) 

KS2 Christmas Performance Tuesday 17th December 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                           

 

 
        

                                               

 


